
 
 

Mirage Heights 

Deck Inspections… 
 

A Contractor will be out on  

Thursday, February 8th and Monday February 12th 

to inspect the decks at Mirage Heights. 

 

If you live on the ground floor, you don’t need 

To do anything.  The Contractor will be able to  

access your deck to inspect it. 

 

If you live on the 2nd floor, the Contractor will need 

to access your deck by going through your unit 

(units 201 – 218).  Please contact Trestle Management at: 

ebond@trestlemanagement.com to let us know which day  

works best for you (Feb. 8th or 12th) to be able to  

let him in to evaluate your deck. 

 

Thank you for your help and cooperation 

in getting this important inspection completed! 
 

mailto:ebond@trestlemanagement.com

